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To: Richard Mittasch <rmittasch@nedmining.com>, Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>

Good Afternoon,

Attached to this email are the Objection Letters the Division has received through February 28, 2025. There is one (1)
letter of objection.

Please be prepared to address the topics raised in this letter.

Thank you,
Patrick

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist
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Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Address for FedEx, UPS, or hand delivery:

1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
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